
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents  

 

RE: YEAR 2 GEOGRAPHY SPEECH 

Year 2 have been exploring and researching different parts of the world, as part of the HSIE unit of 

Geography, called “People are connected to many places”.  The students have been discovering how we are 

all connected to places in Australia and across the world. 
 

As part of their learning students are to write a speech on “Where is your favourite place in the world and 

why?” 
 

Information that maybe included into their speech are: 

 

• How are you connected? 

• Where is this place? 

• Have you visited this place? 

• What do you like to do there? 

• What is the scenery like? 

• What are the people like? 

• Show the place on a map. 

• Food, etc. 
 

The speech can be between 1.5 and 2.5 minutes long only.  Students can use a PowerPoint to assist but is 

not a requirement.  Palms cards are to be used. 
 

This speech is due in the beginning of Week 10, which is Monday the 18th September 2017. 
 

Should you have any questions in relation to this, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

Below is the day your child is to present their speech, should this date not suit you, please send in a note 

with a suitable date. 
 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

Angela Femia 

Year 2 Teacher 

 

 

Name__________________________________________    Date______________________________ 

 

 


